LEE-SCOTT PTO

But thanks be to God! He gives us victory through our Lord Jesus Christ. 1 Corinthians 15:57

Important Upcoming Dates

- April 19 @ 8:10 am PTO meeting
- April 21 Little Women (6:30), April 22 (2:00 & 6:30)
- April 28 Birthday Celebrations in the cafeteria for 1st-6th grade
- May 5 Warrior Social
- May 12 Mother's Day Event
- May 19 PreK and K End of Year Party
- May 22 Field Day
- May 25 1st-6th grade End of Year Parties
- May 25 Graduation!

LSA Warrior Social

It is not too late to sign up for the Warrior Social! This year we have some excellent items for the silent auction, and we will have an entertaining evening with Tim Tyler.

Some wonderful auction items that we would like to highlight are the Sehoy Plantation Quail Hunt where you will enjoy a half-day traditional quail hunt on horseback and mule drawn wagon. Donated by Sehoy Plantation/Cam and Amelia Lanier. We also have a beautiful diamond cross necklace in 14K gold with 0.21 carat total weight of brilliant diamonds donated by Dianne's Jewelry. And finally for the tailgate fans, the Tailgate and More Package donated by Pre-K. This includes everything you need for the Mississippi State game on October 28th. Receive a tent package with Moe's Catering for 20 people along with Auburn fan items.

Recap of PTO Events

The PTO, with the generous help of parents, have been able to provide lunch for the LSA staff. In March, Marco's Pizza catered the lunch, and it was a hit with lots of pizza, salads, and desserts. This month Amsterdam catered and of course the staff had nothing but great things to say. Thank you for helping us provide these lunches throughout the year!





Welcome Jonathan
Arrington!!!
LSA is blessed to have our own
School Chaplain who will
assist to enhance spiritual
growth and focus on a Biblical
worldview in all aspects of
school life.





School Kits for 2023-2024 School Year

School Kits are available again to purchase and for the upcoming 2023-2024 school year it will now include PreK- 9th grade! That's right, next year 7th, 8th, and 9th grade students will be able to purchase school kits which makes going back to school that much easier!

Deadline to purchase school kits is May 23rd!!



Fifth Grade students presented the first ever "Easter Story" and it was a amazing! Families experienced an interactive walk through of the death, burial, and resurrection of Jesus Christ.